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Hello Families!
I’m sorry there wasn’t a newsletter last week because I was out sick. But
we are back on track to continue our learning! Below will be more
information on what we are doing in class as well as signing up for
conference! 
-Ms. Lee

Skills

We have finished reviewing short vowels
- a, e, i, o and u. We have learned to
read and write words those short vowel
sounds. We will continue with more
sounds.

Writing

We have finished with small moment
narratives. We have started on writing our
opinions and state reasons for them. They
will be in letter format and final results will
be on Seesaw. Keep an eye out for that
project!

We are reading and learning about
characters, feelings and connections.
We will continue with settings and
problems and solutions in fiction
texts.

REading

Math

We have learned addition and
subtraction strategies to solve
problems. We will learn about
properties of operations and number
represenation next.

Please use the following link to sign up
for conference. It is the same as last
year. If you need help, please let me
know. There’s also another letter on the
backside with more information.

https://www.myconferencetime.com/h
amlinehuskies/

Conference SPecialists

Week of 10.30 SCIENCE
Week of 11.6, 11.13, 11.20 ART

Upcoming dates

Fri. 10.27 - Conference Prep No School
Thu. 11.9 - Evening conference 4:50 - 7:30
Fri. 11.20 - Day conference 8 - 1pm
Tue. 11.14 - Evening conference 4:50 - 7:30


